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Greetings Parents!

I hope this finds you healthy and ready for Christmas! With so many
great things happening at CCS, we thought we’d send out a newsletter
and share what our students have been up to, and a few updates and
reminders as well.

I’d like to take this opportunity to first of all thank our wonderful staff
and teachers for all they do on a day to day basis. Very often they go
above and beyond for your children!

Secondly, thank you to all those who volunteer in some capacity in or
for our school.  We cannot do many things without their help and
support.

And lastly, thank you to all the students and parents who reached out
with a kind word, card, or gift this Christmas. I’m touched by the
generosity of the CCS school family! May you find joy and peace this
Christmas and throughout the New Year!

Merry Christmas, and Christ’s peace be with you!  Mrs. Osterman
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THANK YOU STUDENTS AND FAMILIES FOR
YOUR GIVING TO OTHERS DURING THE

CHRISTMAS SEASON. WE SENT 65 BOXES OF
JOY TO BE GIVEN TO NEEDY CHILDREN.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUSITY.
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Further Info: cccschambersburg.org
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This Week’s Events:
Enjoy your  break and have a  Merry
Christmas!! 

Upcoming Dates to Save:
1/2 - Students return from break
1/10 - Early Dismissal  - Teacher In-Service
1/10 - HSA meeting at CCCS lobby  - 6pm 
1/15 - No School - Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
1/28-2/3 - Catholic Schools Week 

STUDENT
NEWS

Congratulations to the following CCS students:
Sophie Deinlein - winner of the 5th grade American History
Essay sponsored by the Franklin County Daughters of the
American Revolution. Her essay moves onto the PA State
level competition. Good Luck Sophie!
Keep Christ in Christmas Art Contest winners:

K- Fashima Zume
2nd - Jasmine Castro
4th - Sophia Mania
5th - Sophie Deinlein
7th - Atlee Geisel

http://www.cccschambersburg.org/
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Please join our next HSA meeting on
January 10th at 6pm here at our school.
Please meet in our school lobby.  
 

Our next home games are in the New
Year on 1/21 for both the boys and
girls teams. Go Cougars! Admission :
$2 Adults, Students are free.

Further Info: cccschambersburg.org
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Raffle tickets are going home today
with students who have participated
in Rec and CYO sports to sell to their
friends and family.  They are $5 per
ticket. Please contact the school if you
would like to purchase a ticket or
need more to sell. 

https://flynnohara.com/shop/corpus-christi-school-pa330/
http://www.cccschambersburg.org/



